
 

 

 

Meeting Reschedule Notice 

 
While most advisory committee meetings have been suspended due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
City Council took action to allow certain committees to resume meeting on a quarterly or limited basis 
through the end of June, 2021.  The Advisory Committees approved by the City Council to meet are:   
 

 Arts Advisory Committee 

 San Dieguito Lagoon Committee 

 Finance Committee  
 

As a result of this Council Action, the above listed committees will meet at quarterly meetings. The 
agendas and related materials will be posted on the City’s website and distributed to the Committee in 
advance of the meetings and in accordance with the Brown Act.   

 
 

 


